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Notice to the Market 

Brasilia, May 14, 2025 

 

BRB - Banco de Brasília S.A. (B3: BSLI3 and BSLI4) informs its 

shareholders and the market that, on this date, Mr. Paulo Henrique Bezerra 

Rodrigues Costa was reappointed to the position of President of BRB, to which 

he was elected by the Board of Directors at its 851st Meeting, for the term of 

office from 2024 to 2026. 

On the same occasion, Mr. Paulo Henrique was also reappointed to the 

position of Member of the Institution's Board of Directors, according to the 

election held at the Ordinary General Meeting that began on May 10, 2024 

and resumed on November 14, 2024, for the same period. 

The qualifications and professional experience of Mr. Paulo Henrique 

Costa, as well as those of the other members of BRB's Board of Directors, can 

be consulted on the Bank's Investor Relations website, via the link: 

http://ri.brb.com.br/governanca-corporativa/administracao/. 

This Notice to the Market is available at the Brazilian Securities and 

Exchange Commission (CVM) (www.cvm.gov.br) and on BRB's Investor 

Relations website (https://ri.brb.com.br). 
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Dario Oswaldo Garcia Junior 

Executive Director of Finance and Controlling 

Director of Investor Relations 

 

Iure Cavalcante Oliveira 

Investor Relations Manager 

 

E-mail: ri@brb.com.br 
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